FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD
WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL. CORRESPONDENCE TO
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

X~-8040

October 4, 1934.

Deor Sir:

There are being forwarded to you’today under
separate cover, for the use of your bank, three copies
of part 18 of the hearings before the Committee on Bank-
ing and Currency of the United States Senate on stock
exchange practices. Copies of part 17 of these hearings

were forwarded to you on August 2, 1934.

o Y°?f§' P
S."R. Carpenter,

! Assistant Secretary,

TO ALL F. R. AGENTS

(iTo copies to Governors or extra conies to banks;
one copy to be sent to Mr. Kitzmiller.)
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